
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Well half term has finally arrived!  It has been an incredibly long half term with 8 weeks, but the 

children have been phenomenal.  The quality of learning and progress has been impressive, which 

you will hopefully agree when you come for parents’ evening after half term. Have a lovely half-term 

break.  See you on 5th November xx  

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

KSJ Fortnightly Flyer 

Our Christian Distinctiveness 

Next half term our Christian values are Hope and 

Reverence.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE and Sports Focus  

Well done to our pupils who attended the 

Playleader training this week with Mandy – our 

PE support worker from FAVSP. 

The training was welcomed with positivity and 

enthusiasm.  Pippa, Thomas, Soph, Kelsey, 

Alice, Amina and Grace will now support our 

younger pupils and middays setting up games 

and activities at break and lunchtimes. 

Parents’ Evenings   

Booking slots will go live on Monday 4th 

November for the following nights. 

KS2 (Barn Owl and Falcons) – 

Wednesday 13th November  

KS1 (Wrens) – Wednesday 20th 

November 

 

After school football 

Joel’s afterschool football is coming back.  After 

a very successful initial session last week, it will 

return after half term. It will be provided 

through his Footballer Player Development 

Company.  School will cover the cost of these 

sessions at the current time.  Pupils in Year 2 

and above are invited to attend. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key dates for your diary  

4th November – INSET day  

5th November – children return to school  

13th November – KS2 Parents Evening  

20th November – Wrens Parent’s Evening  

22nd November – Wreath Making Evening  

26th November – School Photos with Tempest and Advent event at St John’s Church – pupils only  

4th December – Panto; Camelot is coming to KSJ  

6th December – Christmas Journey – Year 2 

10th December – Nasal Flu Vaccinations  

16th December – Christingle 1.45pm   

11th December evening, 12th December afternoon – Christmas Performance – Silent Night  

18th December – Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas lunch 

19th December – 1.15pm finish for Christmas Holidays  

Cake Sale   

Thank you to everyone for contributing and 

purchasing a cake to celebrate Mrs Cowell’s 50th 

Birthday.  We have raised money for The Stroke 

Association also.  We have begun plans for 

developing a peace and reflection garden in 

memory of Mrs Cowell, hoping to complete the 

project before the weather turns wintery. 

Website Updates  

Over the next few weeks there will be some 

behind the scenes work to redesign and create a 

new school website.  We will be looking to 

create a simpler design that is easily accessible 

with all the relevant information and forms 

available at the click of a button.  



 

Parent Guide to Stress  - 6 strategies to try – reducing stress for you and your child. 

 

Attendance  

As we continue to strive for attendance rates of 95%+ the following rates of attendance show the 

current picture… 

Whole school = 93.6% 

Year 2 = 78.03% 

Year 3 = 94.7% 

Year 4 = 96.9% 

Year 5 = 96.2% 

Year 6 = 97.8% 

Persistence Absence = 6.3% (significantly better than last academic year) 

 


